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Representative Pettis:

This draft prohibits disclosure of the facsimile transmission number of a person who
has notified a facsimile solicitor that he or she does not wish to receive facsimile
transmissions.  I have included a delayed effective date to allow for notice.  Please
review the draft to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.
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